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ANSWER TO QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

 

 
Asked by Ms Suzanne Orr MLA on 8 November 2022: Mr Ben McHugh took on notice the following 
question(s): 
 
Reference: Hansard uncorrected proof transcript 8 November 2022 Page 103. 
 
In relation to:  
 
MS ORR: I did. I actually wanted to get an update on how the Well Station Drive park and ride facility, 
how the uptake of that is going now that it has been completed? 
 
Mr McHugh: So in terms of the usage of the park and ride? 
 
MS ORR: Yes. 
 
Mr McHugh: Look, we have done some fairly recent surveys of our park and ride sites, anecdotally 
there seems to be reasonable use of the facility, I could not give you the actual statistics but we can 
definitely share those with you on notice, Ms Orr. 
 
MS ORR: Okay, thank you. 

 
CHRIS STEEL MLA:  The answer to the Member’s question is as follows:–  

 
The Wells Station Park and Ride car park is a non-permit car park and therefore customers using this 
car park are not required to apply for a permit. Observations show a regular usage between 50-75% of 
the 170-space capacity.  
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